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Hand Delivered

February 4, 2016

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th St., S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: Son Nguyen

Re: Christyahna Broadcasting, Inc.
New AM Radio Station, Lemon Grove, California
File No. BNP-20070926 AMO: Facility ID 160820

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Christyahna Broadcasting, Inc. ("CBI"), the applicant in the above-referenced
application for a new AM radio station to serve Lemon Grove, California (the "Application"),
this letter is submitted, in triplicate, in response to a request for information from the
Commission’s staff.

CBI continues to be interested in pursuing the Application to a grant of a construction permit,
and also, continues to rely upon the consulting engineering services of Cynthia M. Jacobson of
Carl T. Jones, Corporation. In this regard, CBI believes that it should be able to cure alleged
defects of its Application by amendment to the Application, or otherwise, based upon decisions
to be made, or to come into effect, under the Commission’s ongoing efforts to improve the AM
radio service, MB Docket No. 13-249. (See Revitalization of the AM Radio Service, First
Report and Order, Further Notice of Proposed Rule Making, and Notice of Inquiry, FCC 15-142,
released October 23, 2015)

In the event that there are any questions concerning this matter, please communicate with the
undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Charles R. Naftalin <«

cc: David D. Oxenford, Esq.



